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Dear Professor (Dr.) K C Baiju & Dr. Shamna T C,

Thank you very much for your submission of article to our journal
Indian Journal of Politics and International Relations (IJPIR). We are
pleased to inform you that your paper on: “Social security initiatives to
the inmigrantlabourers in the Construction Sector of Kerala: A Right
based approach” has been reviewed, and accepted for publication in
the next issue. Thank you for making the journal a vehicle for your
research interests.

Best wishes,
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Dr.C.Vinodan, Director, SIRP & Editor, IJPIR
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